November 2020

As a response to the COVID crisis, the Adventurers Club and all associated activities are SUSPENDED. This website will be reactivated when the club executive is confident activities can resume safely and current Members will be notified. 
New members are not being accepted at this time. When the club is open to new members the website will be updated.
Thank you.

